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DEPT. OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Pete Ricketts, Ciovernor 

December 14, 2020 

Dear Colleagues, 

This communication will serve to provide you with recommendations to assist with prioritization of 

phase lA vaccine distribution. The prioritization recommendation attached is based on the Nebraska 

Department of Health and Human Services' (DHHS) analysis of several distribution plans across states 

and hospital systems. 

This plan not only takes into account best practices and lessons learned from existing vaccine 

distribution plans, but what is logistically feasible for the most expeditious process in the State of 

Nebraska. We acknowledge that this is a new and challenging situation and will rely on your expertise 

for your specific facility when making final distribution decisions. 

We appreciate your continued collaboration as we all work to ensure the safety and wellbeing of 

Nebraskans and work to return to a greater sense of normalcy. If you have any questions or concerns, 

feel free to contact me at angela.ling@nebraska.gov. 

Respectfully, 

�¾ 
DHHS Incident Commander 
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